
 
 

 
 
Folks: 
  
On Wednesday I just happened to find myself in Anacortes at 8:30 in the morning. The wind was howling out of the south 
at what I would guess to be at least 18 MPH. 
With a southerly wind I began thinking Sharpe’s Cove might be a good bet but when I got there I found dead calm 
conditions and a fair sized yacht tied up to our side of the dock. 
So much for that plan. On to Bowman Bay. A light westerly greeted the group at the long pier. We drifted a little but 
nothing that would induce a personality disorder. It made for very “tactical” sailing. 
A great day. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry 
 
 


